
Association of Milwaukee County Attorneys 

August 22, 2014 

Mr. Frederick Bau 

Department of Labor Relations 
901 N. 9111 Street Room 210 
Milwaukee, WI 53233 

Dear Mr. Bau: 

This letter confirms that the Association of Milwaukee County Attorneys has voted to ratify the 
2014 contract. Please let me know if you need any additional information. Thank you. 

Sincerely, . 

JLUut:dLyf 
Nidhi Kashyap 
President 
414-278-4314 
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